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My Mum and Dad make me laugh! 

Our new topic for the next few weeks is all about our family and home. 

We will be looking at the book ‘My Mum and Dad make me laugh’ .  

Look out for lots of spotty and stripy pictures in your child’s book bag as 

we will also be doing lots of shape work as part of this topic! 

Wow Moments! 

We are starting  to put together some displays of WOW moments for 
fantastic things that your child has been doing at home. We would love 
to fill these boards with your comments and pictures as soon as possi-
ble.  An example and template is attached for you to use if you wish. If 
you would prefer to send these via class dojo that is fine and we can 

then print the pictures for you!  

Class Dojo 

Thank you so much to all parents who have signed up to class dojo.  If you have 

you should now see what your children are getting stickers for and if we have 

had to speak to them about their behavior. If you need any help getting started 

Mrs Bright and  Mrs Pritchett will be available straight after school this Thurs-

day 28th with your codes to help you! 

Attendance 

Huge well done to Badgers and Rabbits for 100% 

attendance last week!  

 

Thank you also for making sure your child is in 

school on time. Don’t forget if your child is 

ever unwell or unable to attend please do give 

the attendance office a call 01159 6499388 

and let us know before 9am. 

 

Badgers 100% 

Rabbits 100% 

Squirrels 97% 

Foxes 96% 

Hedgehogs 91% 



 

Coats and Jumpers 

As the weather gets colder please don’t forget to ensure your child has a named 

coat as we will still be outside even if it is raining! Please can we ask you to 

make sure all children’s jumpers and cardigans are named! 

Brushing Buddies 

We will be starting brushing buddies with your child this week. If you do not want your 

child to join in or have any  further questions please do let us know.  

Trip to White Post Farm 

Please sign up by the end of this week if you would like to join us on the White Post 

Farm Trip. (Nursery children all need to be accompanied by an adult, Reception parents 

and carers are all invited!) In order to book we just need to have an idea of numbers. 

More information coming very soon! 

Autumn is here! 

We will be including lots of autumnal leaves, conkers and pine cones in our 
activities over the next few weeks so if you are out and about with your child 

please do collect some and bring them in for us to enjoy.  

Important Dates: 

23rd-27th Oct Half Term 

Mon 11th Dec  PM Nativity including reception & afternoon nursery 

Wednesday 13th Dec AM Nativity including reception & morning nursery 

22nd Dec Break up for Christmas 

What a smartie! 

This week is our final week getting to know your child so 
please make sure you have returned your ECAT grids– do let 
us know if you would like another copy.  After this we will be 
arranging dates over the next term to meet with you to dis-
cuss how they have settled, address any concerns you may 
have and give you an idea of what they have been up to.  If 
you need to speak to your child’s class teacher or keyworker 

before this please don’t hesitate to ask. 



 

Today ________________________ 

____________________________ 

__________________________ 

_________________________________________ 

_________________________________________ 

 

Today _Mrs Bills  

Baked a cake and really enjoyed   

icing it. She shared it with her 

Mummy and Daddy and they thought it was delicious! 

 

Today ________________________ 

____________________________ 

__________________________ 

_________________________________________ 

_________________________________________ 


